
PSA members in Northern Cape invited to sports day to 
celebrate 105 years of PSA existence 
 
The PSA Provincial Office in the Northern Cape will be celebrating the PSA’s 105th anniversary on 7 July 
2025 at Sol Plaatje Sports grounds from 09:00 until 14:00. 
 
The day will be filled with fun, with aerobics, self-defense strategies, and many more small games. 
Members are encouraged to wear sportswear. 
 
Departmental managers have been requested to release PSA members for these celebrations. 
Attendance confirmation registers are circulating in all Departments. Members are kindly requested to 
contact their institutional shop stewards or the PSA Provincial Office in Kimberley on (053) 839 1000 for 
more details. 
 
All PSA members will be winners on the day and will receive medals as tokens of appreciation for 
participation!  
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